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			Monday Message 
Well, crud today is Tuesday…. BUT MONDAY WAS AWESOME !!!! 

Yesterday Dustin Hatfield, Kevin Mize, Wayne Sprouse, and myself had the amazing opportunity to attend a “Media Event” with Jesse Little, the race car driver for Shriners International, at the Spokane Hospital to promote his upcoming race this weekend at the Stateline Speedway in Post Falls, Idaho. It was great to get an up-close look at the race car, and to watch Jesse interact with some Hospital Ambassadors and some current patients of the Spokane Hospital. See the Calam Facebook page for photos of this event. 
Jesse will be racing at the Idaho 200 on July 31, 2021: Get your tickets here:  https://www.etix.com/ticket/p/6019537/idaho-200-day-2-post-falls-stateline-speedway?country=US 
For information in Jesse’s work with Shriners International visit here: https://donate.lovetotherescue.org/fundraiser/2844282  there is still time to get YOUR NAME on the deck lid of the race car!! 
Finally, a special shout-out to the St. Maries Shrine Club for posting pictures of there parade activity at the Harrison Old Timers Parade. 
Please see the early release of the August Clarion for more upcoming event information and other important reminders.  
 
Jim Logan
Potentate









